Amber Cheramy-Lyon
Realtor ®
www.HavasuHomeSource.com

1871 N Kiowa Ave. Lake Havasu, AZ 86403
Amber@HavasuHomeSource.com

REAL ESTATE

Dear Property Owner,

I’'m mailing you to inform you that 1 will be holding a citizens meeting to discuss my clients proposal for a zoning
change. They have an application into city to change the current zoning of their property located at 2050 Kiowa
Blvd. from C-2PD to C-2. We are holding a meeting at the Brooks-Clark Real Estate Office on Tuesday September
6 at 9:30AM. I would be happy to answer any questions regarding this matter at that time.

Amber Cheramy-Lyon

@ If your property is currently listed with a real estate broker, please disregard. It is not our intention to solicit the
offerings of other real estate brokers. We are happy to work with them and cooperate fully.



Stuart Schmeling

From: havasuhomesource@gmail.com on behalf of Amber Cheramy-Lyon 928.727.6290
www.HavasuHomeSource.com <amber@havasuhomesource.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 12:04 PM

To: Stuart Schmeling; Sandra Smith

Subject: 2050 Kiowa Zoning Meeting

Stuart

I had 3 people come to my meeting for Zoning change. There names are David & Laura Harvey and they own
2086 Sandwood Dr Units 101-103. And also a tenant of theirs Linda Nielsen. We discussed the the zoning
change and use changes. They were fine with the change and appreciate how the pd was making it more
difficult to develop the property and sell it. They said that they will come speak with you Stuart with any more
specific zoning questions if they had them. Is there anything further you need from me to process this change?

Thank you,

Amber Cheramy-Lyon

Realtor

Email: amber{@havasuhomesource.com

Phone: 928.727.6290

Fax: 1.866.895.6101

Web: www.HavasuHomeSource.com




